
Dear
West Valley Amateur Radio Club
Members:

➔ Doug Totel, K9RZ, our Treasurer, is stepping 
down after two years of remarkable and 
dedicated service.  His passion is in Audio/Video 
recording of meetings and events.

Our club has a few vital volunteer positions, still not filled at 
this time.  Please let Danny know if you are interested:

➔ We are also in need of a Property Manager 
(Inventory Clerk), who oversees our storage 
lockers, donated equipment and meeting assets.

➔ Presentations/Guest Speakers for each of our 
monthly meetings don’t grow on trees!  If you have 
good connections throughout the valley (or just the 
gift of gab) we could use your help in recruiting 
some of these people to come and share their 
talent with our club members.

➔ Finally, we are also in need of 1-2 Reporters, who 
are able to attend meetings and events to jot down 
short and informative articles for the ShortSkip 
Newsletter and our website.  Members like to hear 
about what’s happening with their club and its 
members.

➔ If you can spare a handful of hours each month, 
this club could survive and thrive in 2022 and for 
years to come.  STEP UP and make the difference!

480-709-0413~Danny

Thank You Bob, AB7RR!

Thank You Matt, KK7CKE!
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